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VQEG would like to inform SG9 and SG12 of our progress in the HDTV test.  We understand the importance of quickly assessing HDTV quality models. We have decided upon the following course of action. 
VQEG has adopted an expedited schedule that should allow us to complete this testing a little over a year from now.  This schedule depends upon the availability of studio or contribution quality source video sequences by February, 2008.  VQEG currently has very few suitable source video sequences available, and the lack of HDTV source by that date may slow progress.  We encourage SG9 and SG12 participants to donate video sequences to VQEG’s testing efforts.  A generic use terms agreement is attached, for the consideration of organizations that may be willing to donate video for VQEG research purposes only. 
VQEG also discussed the possibility of producing data demonstrating the performance of the J.144-R models when applied to HDTV material.  We hope this will be completed by spring of 2008, in time for the May & June meetings of your study groups.  VQEG does believe these results to be suitable to form the basis of a Recommendation, but perhaps either a technical report or non-normative section of draft new recommendation might be appropriate. 
Yours truly,

Arthur Webster, NTIA/ITS

Filippo Speranza, CRC

Co-Chairs VQEG
